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RECEIPT OF R&D TAX REFUND 
 
MELBOURNE, AUSTRALIA (22 March 2024): Hexima Limited (ASX: HXL) is pleased to advise that it has 
received a refund of $695,171 from the Australian Taxation Office under the R&D Tax Incentive for the 
2023 financial year.  Hexima’s cash balance is currently $2.46m. 
 
This announcement is authorised for release to ASX by Mr Geoffrey Kempler, Chairman of Hexima 
Limited. 
 
Enquiries: 
Leanne Ralph 
Company Secretary 
info@hexima.com.au 
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